From: Tracey Martinson

To: Torres, Roberto

Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Address verification
Date: Wednesday, January 27, 2021 4:13:20 PM
Hi Roberto,

The correct address is 201 Railway Avenue. I apologize for the typographical error.

Thanks,
Tracey

On Wed, Jan 27, 2021 at 1:08 PM Torres, Roberto <Roberto]. Torres@nrc.gov> wrote:

Dr. Martinson:

The 2020 renewal application lists the following storage/use location address: UAF
Seward Marine Center, 301 Railway Avenue, Seward, Alaska 99664.

1. Document submitted by UAF in 2010 (see attached ML102440656) states 201
Railway Avenue, Seward, Alaska 99664, is the correct address.

2. Internet search shows that UAF Seward Marine Center address is 201
Railway Avenue, Seward, Alaska 99664.

What is the correct address that needs to be listed in the renewed license for UAF
Seward Marine Center?

Thank you.

Roberto J. Torres, M.S.

Senior Health Physicist

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV
1600 East Lamar Boulevard

Arlington, TX 76011-4511
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817-200-1189

Tracey Martinson, PhD, MPH

Interim Director, EHSRM

Industrial Hygienist/Radiation Safety Officer
Environmental Health, Safety, & Risk Management
University of Alaska Fairbanks

825 Alumni Drive

(907) 474-6771

Clifton Strengths. Input, Relator, Individualization, Intellection, Harmony

At UAF, we acknowledge the Alaska Native nations upon whose traditional lands our six campuses reside. Here
in Fairbanks, our Troth Yeddha' Campus is located on the traditional lands of the Lower Tanana Athabascan
people.





